Part-Time Administrator/Principal Job Posting
 
South Columbia Family School is searching for a new part-time administrator/principal beginning the 2025-2026 school year. This position will be open until it is filled.
South Columbia Family School is a small charter school located in Warren, Oregon, halfway between Scappoose and St. Helens, in beautiful Columbia County.  The school is sponsored by the Scappoose School District.
 The school has about 70 students, grades K-8, with all classes having fewer than twenty students.  The school works with parents who choose to home-base their child’s education, with the school providing the curriculum and the structure for families to follow.  Students are on campus one day per week, except for middle school students who are on campus two days per week.
The staff is small and collegial, with a total of six current staff members.
The school has excellent parental support and minimal disciplinary problems.  State test scores are above the state average, and the budget is solid.  With a solid budget, the school can provide enrichment activities such as theater or symphony attendance, hiking, and other field trips.
 This is a .55 FTE position, based on the Scappoose Administrative Salary Schedule.  There is also a $500 monthly stipend for insurance.  If interested, contact the Office Manager, Audrey Reasoner, at the following:
areasoner@scappoose.k12.or.us
503.366.9009

